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The Ayer Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, April 9, 
2015 at 7: 15 p.m. at the Ayer Town Hall , 1 Main Street, Ayer, MA, regarding the petition 
of Mark Adams & Jennifer Walker filing a Notice of Intent (NOI) for the demolition of an 
existing house and the construction of a new single-family house. The proposed work is 
located at 5 Fourth Street (Assessor's Map 34, Parcel 125) in Ayer, MA and is subject to 
Protection under the Wetlands Protection Act (MGL Ch 131 , Section 40) . The public is 
invited to attend. Copies of the application may be reviewed at the Conservation Office 
978-772-8249 Wednesdays & Fridays by appointment. 
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